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The Visitors’ Club 
 
The Girl Guides’ Hut was opened on Monday afternoon as a meeting-place for women visitors.  The 
committee responsible for the arrangements includes: Mrs. Montague (chairman), Mrs. Cotterns 
(secretary), Miss Thatcher (treasurer), Mrs. Bishop, Miss Brodrick, Miss Flower, Miss Noyes and Mrs. 
Milne Smith, some of whom will be in attendance each Monday and Thursday.  Mrs. Lovelock 
undertakes the supply of tea. 
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